










Department of Chemistry 

Minutes of the Meeting of Board of Studies in Chemistry (UG) 

A meeting of the Board of Studies in Chemistry (UG) was held on 28.01.2020 at 10.30 a.m. in 

the  Department 

 

Members Present  

Chairman  :  Dr. S. R.Xavier Rajarathinam. 

 

University Nominee : Dr.M.N.Arumugham,  

    Professor of Chemistry, 

    Thiruvalluvar University, Vellore. 

 

Subject Expert  :  Dr. S. Jhancy Mary,  

    Head and Associate Professor of Chemistry,  

      Auxillium College (Autonomous),  

    Vellore. 

 

  

Student Representatives  

      S.Pavithara  III Chem 

      Thivagar, II M. Sc Chemistry 

                                               P.Sathya  M.Phil 

 

Members  :   Dr. T. Jayabalan. 

Rev. Dr.Praveen Peter 

Dr. V. Collins Arun Prakash 

Dr.R.Jude Vimal Micheal 

Dr. Nahren Manuel Mascarenhus 

Mr. J. Mario Leo Joseph 

Mr. A. Arokia Nepolean Raj 

                                             Mr. R. Dhiwakar 

Dr. M. Wilson Bosco Paul 

Mrs. M. Thenmozhi 

Dr. N. Vilvamani 

Mrs.C. Elavarasi 

Dr.C.JayaKumar 

Dr.R.S.Diana Sangeetha 

Mrs.V.M.Divya 

Mrs.A.P.Angline Mary 

 

The following members expressed their inability to attend the meeting. 

 

1. Dr.M.N.Arumugham 

2. Dr.S.Jhancy Mary 

3. Mr.R. Dhiwakar 



4. Mrs.C. Elavarasi 

5. Dr. N. Vilvamani 

 

 

 

Agenda: 

 

         1. Reviewing the existing syllabus 

       2. Icebreaking for the new syllabus 

       3. Any other 

 

Outcomes: 

                     The present syllabus was critically reviewed by the members. Some realignment of 

the content of the syllabus is proposed. 

   The  student representative felt that  the CH 415    paper is tough and the Papers CH 539 and 

CH6355 can be interchanged in the 5 and 6 semesters.  

 

 Some members felt that for the subject electives the contents are not available in the reference 

books. They expect the suitable adjustments in the next revision. Many expressed their desire to 

include the certificate course and NPTEL course in the main curriculum. 

  Members insisted the importance of Problem solving and the question paper should contain 

problems wherever possible. 

 Decided to share the syllabus framing work after the IQAC structure recommendation.    

 

  

 


